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Congratulations! 

In 2020 Koori Kids and the NSW Department of Education 

along with state counterparts were instrumental in the      

overwhelming success of the 2020 NAIDOC Week School 

Initiative Competitions.  

Lylah received the NAIDOC Medal of Excellence (one of 

25 awarded across the state) for her NAIDOC themed    

painting.  

Well done to Filippa, Zac, James and Matilda on 

their participation and sportsmanship at the        

Macintyre Swimming Carnival in Goondiwindi.  



Welcome to the first newsletter for 2021. I hope all of our Yetman Public School families had a restful and 

enjoyable summer break. 

This year Yetman Public School ran the Macintyre swimming carnival at Goondwindi Pool. This was 

planned at very short notice and I would like to thank Jen Kilner for her fantastic organisation and planning 

of the event. Due to COVID-19 and Goondiwindi Pool restrictions it was reduced to junior and senior 

competitors. Zac, James, Filippa and Matilda represented our school and demonstrated confidence and  

resilience in their swimming. Congratulations to them all. 

This year Yetman Public School will 

be focusing on Wellbeing as part of 

our school plan. We have developed a 

Personal Development program for   

K-6 that follows a research based   

Social-Emotional Learning Frame-

work (SELF) in order to develop    

leadership skills as well as personal 

and social capabilities. We will be 

developing our social-emotional     

curriculum through our visible     

learning pedagogy, our You Can Do It 

program and the Smiling Minds   

mindfulness curriculum. One of our       

learning goals was to develop our 

Learning Pit. The Learning Pit demonstrates what happens in the mind when something is challenging and 

the internal voices of learners. Learning is  challenging and therefore students are aware that their own  

reactions to struggle is natural and a part of learning. Success comes when we are able to use our growth 

mindset and get ourselves out of the pit.  

We are all looking forward to a wonderful school year. 

Mrs Johnston 

Principal’s Report 

 



You Can Do It! award winners 

Cameron and Claude (confidence) and 

Teddy (getting along) 

Filippa, Stevie and Matilda for getting along 



K-2 All Stars News 

Welcome back to school everyone!  

A particularly big welcome to our            

Kindergarten students, Cameron and 

Claude, who are both settling well into 

the routines and expectations of school.  

We are settling into our classroom      
routines, completing assessments, setting 

individual learning goals and getting 
right into our learning. If you have any 
queries about what we are doing in the 

classroom, homework or your child’s 
learning please feel free to contact me on 
the school phone.  

Mrs Weatherall 

This semester K-6 will be all completing 
a unit of work on Portraits. We will be        

discussing famous portraits and  learning 
how to draw one  in a variety of different 
styles.  

K-6 Art 

K-6 Sport and Fitness 
Sport this term will focus on a variety of ball games and the skills required for these games. We are also 

looking forward to our four days of swimming in the next few weeks. 

Fitness lessons are focusing on improving our fitness and stamina when running in preparation for the 
cross country carnivals and also our skipping skills in readiness for Jump Rope for Heart at the end of the 

term.  

K-6 PDH 

In PDH we are currently doing a unit of work on Road Safety in conjunction with the NRMA. This        
includes car safety, pedestrian safety and bike safety. We are also focusing on our emotional wellbeing - 

learning techniques and strategies so that we can be more focused, resilient and calm. The Smiling Minds 
program is a major component of this aspect of our lessons.  



 



Wishing a very happy 9th birthday to: 

Stevie on 4th February 

Filippa on 6th February 

Teddy on 8th February 

Bradley on 8th February 

Recipe 

from freshforkids.com.au 

 



Welcome back to everyone for 2021. We are looking forward to a big, enjoyable year of reading.     

Remember to bring your library bags in every Friday to borrow your books.  

The Premier’s Reading Challenge will begin on the 1st of March. Miss Jackson has printed a list of all 

the PRC books that are in the library to make it easier for you to reach your reading target. 



 

The members of the Catholic Church in Yetman would like to invite 

everyone to attend the World Day of Prayer Service on Friday 5th 

March at 10am. 

Please join them for the service to be followed by morning tea. For 

further details please ring Mary Gaston on 0429 072 009. 

 


